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Miss Odelia Leung

Clerk to Panel

Panel on Education
Legislanive Council
Lepgislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road

Central

Hong Kong

Dear Miss Leung,
Panel on Education

Grievance and Complaiot Mechanism of
the University Grants Committee-funded Institutions

Thank you for your letter addressed to the Chairman of the Council of The
Chinese University of Hong Kong (CUHK) dated October 16, 2008 on the captioned subject.
As wnstructed by the Council Chairman, we would like to let you know that the subject matters
will be submitted to the University Council for consideration at its forthcoming meeting and a
response will be made after the University Council has reached decisions on these matters.

Our University also takes note that the Heads of Universities Committee (HUCOM), of
which our Vice-Chancellor is 2 member, has on October 16, 2008 presented their cornmon stand
on the proposed establishment of an elected independent inter-institutional complaints committee
to the University Grants Committee and the Education Bureau, and has asked them to convey
HUCOM’s stand on the said subject matter to your Panel.

Yours sincerely,

-

Jacob Leung
Secretary of the University
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c.c. Dr. Edgar W.K. Cheng, Chairman of the Council, CUHK
Professor Lawrence J. Lau, Vice-Chancellor, CUHK
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